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I fully support the "Comments of the Los Angeles Superior Court in Response to the Judicial Council’s
Request for Public Comment on the Report and Recommendations of the Strategic Evaluation
Committee." Along with my colleagues on the Los Angeles Superior Court and throughout the State, 1
urge the Judicial Council to implement these recommendations without undue delay.
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